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"The Governors of the Anglican Centre in Rome have accepted the resignation of its Director Archbishop Bernard Ntahoturi following his
suspension last week over an allegation of sexual misconduct. The Governors are now taking urgent steps to appoint an interim director, who will

also act as the Archbishop of Canterbury’s Representative to the Holy See.”

Anyone with a safeguarding concern or requiring support may contact safeguarding@churchofengland.org.
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